

Oifig Náisiúnta Imdhíonta

Aonaid 8/9 Páirc Gnó Shráid an Mhainéir Sráid an Mhainéir Baile Átha Cliath 7, D07 X320 **HSE National Immunisation Office** Unit 8/9 Manor Street Business Park

Manor Street
Dublin 7, D07 X320

www.immunisation.ie
Twitter, Instagram,
YouTube, LinkedIn
t 01 8676108
e immunisation@hse.ie

Dear Parent/Guardian,

02 February 2024

Nasal Flu Vaccination Programme 2023/24 Feedback Survey

You have been invited to complete the following short <u>survey</u>, as the parent or guardian of a child who was eligible to receive the Nasal Flu Vaccine in their School in 2023, as part of a programme provided by the Health Service Executive.

So that we can understand how well the Nasal Flu Vaccine in schools programme ran this year, we are asking parents/guardians of eligible children to complete a short questionnaire. The results of this questionnaire will help us make any necessary changes to improve the Nasal Flu Vaccine in Schools programme if it is offered again in the future.

Any parent or guardian of a child who was eligible to receive the Flu vaccine in their school this year can complete this questionnaire, even if the child did not actually receive a flu vaccine in the school this year. This survey is completely voluntary. It is not necessary to complete this survey and the HSE will not collect any information that could identify you or your child. You can exit the survey at any time. The survey should take no more than 5 minutes to complete.

Once all the responses are combined together, results from this survey will be used as part of the evaluation of the Nasal Flu Vaccine in Schools programme and may be presented in reports or presentations describing the operation of the Nasal Flu Vaccine in Schools programme.

Your time spent filling out this short survey is greatly appreciated.

By continuing with this survey, your consent to take part in the survey is assumed. This consent can be withdrawn at any time by exiting the survey window. You can exit the survey window at any time and if you do not finish the survey, no data will be sent to the HSE. All questions in the survey are mandatory. Any information from completed surveys will be retained until the project is completed and then it will be destroyed, at the latest by 1 September 2024.

This survey, and the evaluation of the Nasal Flu Vaccine in Schools programme, is being conducted on behalf of the HSE by staff in the HSE National Immunisation Office, led by Dr Aparna Keegan, Consultant in Public Health Medicine.

You can take the survey by following this <u>link</u>.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr Aparna Keegan

Consultant in Public Health Medicine (Chair of the HSE National Flu Steering Group)

National Immunisation Office MRCN 430289